
Student Interest for 2024-2025 School Year 
 
Beacon Hill is excited to be adding 6th grade for the 2023-2024 school year, and we are working 
towards the goal of  adding grades K-5 for the year 2024-2025. As we work on details for this 
expansion, it would be helpful to know potential enrollment numbers as we prepare.  
 
If  you would be interested in sending students to Beacon Hill for any grade level (K-12) for the 2024-
2025 school year, please complete the table below. This is not an official enrollment list; however, it 
will allow Beacon Hill to plan for appropriate class sizes as well as to ensure that we send you the most 
appropriate information for your family as we move forward. 
 
If  you know a family who would like to join the 2024-2025 lists who did not receive this form, we 
have extra forms in the school office, they can be emailed, or encourage them to call the school office 
(330-359-5600) and we can take their information over the phone. Forms can be returned either by 
mail (P.O. Box 285 Mt. Eaton, OH 44659) or by email (tesc_jzuercher@tccsa.net). 
 

2024-2025 Potential Students 
 
______ We currently have students at Beacon Hill (we have your contact information) 
 
  Current student(s):      Parent Name(s):      
 
______ We do not currently have students at Beacon Hill (please complete the portion below) 
 
  Parent Name(s):      Phone Number:      
 
  Mailing Address:             

 
Additional comments: 
 
  
________________________________________        
Signature         Date 
 

Current Grade/Age Name Current School 

   

   

   

   


